
January 3, 1964 

Prof. Mervin Fox 
223 N. Gould Rd. 
Columbus, Ohio 

Dear Marvin: 

Thank you very much for the clippings of your two reviews 
from "Commentary." 

Not only am I happy to see that stylistically and content= 
wise, you are up to par, but I am even more delighted by 
the fact that you so resoundingly confirm my various opinions, 
prejudices, and biases} 

I hope your problem, about which you called me, has been 

sticcessfully resolved with the assistance of the Beth Din. 

I enclosedtwo reprints in which you may be vaguely interested. 

My fondest regards to June and the children, 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL:f 

Encls 


